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19/10/2023  19:51:102023/3592/P COMMNT Pelagia Neocleous I live on Highgate Rd close to Barrington Court and we support the planning application (2023/3592) for a new 

house. 

The application site has been boarded up for a number of years and is not a pleasant sight for our local 

community.

It is fantastic to see something is finally being done to improve this prominent corner and I support what this 

application proposes. 

Regards

19/10/2023  16:39:192023/3592/P SUPPRT Ashley Law The Barrington Court proposal, in the same way as the Lamble Street proposal, is informed by the history and 

character of the area and the material palette has been drawn from influences in the vicinity. The 

contemporary design is sensitive to the existing context and works well with the nearby Lamble Street 

proposal. The two schemes complement each other and would together enhance the street scene.
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